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Notification to all Brokers  

  
 

VAT  
 

In the process of formally establishing the procedure for handling the Value Added Tax 
(VAT) collected from Buyers (as applicable), the VAT component so collected must be 
remitted to the Sellers.  
 
This should occur on the specific Sellers’ Prompt Dates as prescribed in the Tea Sale 
Arrangements. 
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